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September 21, 2018
CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 56Z-634-FO

ISSUED BY:
Bureau of Collections
Division of Field Operations

SUBJECT:
Comm. 79, “Establishing the Support Order,” revised.

Summary

Informational brochure Comm. 79, “Establishing the Support Order,” is revised to:

· Remove field office addresses and phone numbers and

· Simplify other information.
Effective Date

Upon receipt.
Material Superseded

This material replaces Circular Letter No. 56Z-623-FO, dated September 25, 2015.

Additional Information

Destroy any existing supplies of this brochure.  Download the revised brochure from the website at www.childsupport.ia.gov or https://dhs.iowa.gov/sites/default/files/56Z-634-FO.pdf.  Print the brochure for use in the local office or to give to customers. 

Refer questions about this circular letter to your regional collections administrator.
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